
MINUTES OF THE WEETING WITH BROOMHILL 
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

Held on Thursday 19th April 2018 at 7.00pm in the Weeting Village Hall 

Minutes of the Annual Weeting with Broomhill Annual Parish Meeting 19th 
April 2018 

        
 

 
Present Cllrs - M. Nairn Chairman, M. Lister Vice Chairman, S Walmsley, J. Prosser, P Smith, M 

Burlingham, M Buxton, T Childerhouse, County Cllr S Chapman-Allen and Mrs P. Angus Clerk to the 

Council 

There was 6 members of the public and Mr John Reay Handyman 

1. Apologies for absence 

District Cllr F. Eagle and Cllr C. Drewry 

2. To accept and sign the minutes for the Annual Parish Meeting held on the 18th May 2017 

The minutes of the Annual Parish Council meeting held on Thursday 18th May 2017 having been 

previously circulated were approved. Cllr Prosser proposed that they be accepted as a true record, this 

was seconded by Cllr Buxton and all agreed. 

3. The Chairman’s Annual Report 

The Chair said that the Parish Council had carried out repairs to the over flow carpark at the village hall 

that included having a matting installed that is specifically for car parks that allows the grass to grow 

through it, this is a very hardwearing surface which should last for some time. 

The Parish Council has also awarded grants to the local clubs: 

• Village Hall for help towards the payment towards their heating and tables and chairs. 

• Bowls Club for help towards the refurbishment on the W.C areas. 

• Judo Club for some new mats. 

The precept has remained at the same as previous years. 

4. Open Forum 

A member of the public that is on the Village Hall committee and also a member of WASP thanked the 

Parish Council for their help with the payments towards the Village Hall heating and table and chairs. 

 

 

With nothing more to discuss the meeting closed at 7.10pm 

 

 

 

Chairman: __________________________________ Date: __________________ 


